
From: Mark Zudini  

Sent: 27 June 2023 17:10 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Re: 12 Barrington Court NW5 - planning ref PP-11525048 

 

Hi Tony,  

 

Hope you are well. 

 

Apologies for the delay in providing you with the requested info, it has been quite hectic lately. 

 

Please find attached typical proposed window drawings and a link to the proposed manufacturer. 

 

https://products-commercial.velfac.co.uk/products/18764/18781/19580 

 

If you have any further questions do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Have a good week 

 

Mark 

 

Mark Zudini BSC (Hons) Dip Arch Arb 

 

www.zudini.com 

 


